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SPRINGFIELD, IL – Illinois Department of Agriculture (IDOA) announced the 
second year of the “Fall Covers for Spring Savings Program.” The program is applicable 
for acreage in Illinois planted to cover crops in the fall of 2020 that will be planted to an 
insurable crop in 2021. Eligible applicants receive a $5 per acre premium discount on 
the following year’s crop insurance invoice for every acre of cover crop enrolled and 
verified in the program.

The inaugural season of the premium discount program, initiated by State Sen. Scott 
Bennett and Rep. Andy Manar, resulted in an additional 50,000 acres of cover crops 
planted in the State with 70% of applicants identified as planting cover crops for the first 
time. Farmers are encouraged to take this program into consideration when making fall 
planting decisions.

The discount program was designed to promote additional acres of cover crops that are 
not covered by other state or federal incentives. IDOA will use a combination of tools to 
verify acres applied for through this pilot program are planted in cover crops. The 
program is only applicable for those with coverage through the United States 
Department of Agriculture Risk Management Agency (USDA-RMA) crop insurance 
program. Confirmed applications will be forwarded to the USDA-RMA for processing 
and applying premium discounts to 2021 crop insurance invoices.

“Cover crops are a great way to keep soil anchored, salvage nitrogen, capture carbon 
and create weed suppression,” said Jerry Costello II, IDOA Acting Director. In the long 
run, cover crops will help Illinois farmers reduce the need for fertilizer and reach the 
goals of the Nutrient Loss Reduction Strategy.”

Applications will be available in December on the Illinois Department of Agriculture 
website. Further information can be obtained by contacting the IDOA at (217) 782-6297.


